MELBOURNE TO ALBURY
RAIL GRINDING
JUNE 2023

Commencing Saturday, 24 June

Track machine operation and maintenance

Australian Rail Track Corporation (ARTC) continually operates track machines across the network to improve
track conditions and allow safer, more reliable, and quieter rail operations.

We will be completing rail grinding work from Melbourne to Albury between the hours of 6:00am and 6:00pm
daily from Saturday 24 June and continuing through until Wednesday 28 June 2023.

The rail grinding machine will be stabled for essential maintenance overnight at Seymour, Violet Town,
Benalla, and Albury during this period. While this maintenance is being completed the engine will continue
running to power the required equipment.

How could this work affect you?

While the machine is completing grinding work the noise impact will be minimal and the machine should pass
by reasonably quickly. It will be noisy during overnight machine maintenance as the engine will be left
running to allow us to check that all the components of the machine are operating correctly. We will stable
away from homes and buildings where possible, however some residents will be impacted.

The movement of materials and machinery may result in the generation of dust. We will take practical
measures to reduce the amount of dust produced by our works where possible.

Traffic controllers and temporary signage will safely guide all road users around any changed traffic conditions.
Please keep to the speed limits and follow the direction of the traffic controllers and signs.

We will be working hard to minimise any disruptions this work may cause, and we appreciate your patience
and understanding while this important work is completed.

Please note, the information provided is correct at the time of publishing but is subject to change due to
unplanned or unexpected events such as operational changes or weather impacts.

For the latest information on our planned work please scan the QR code with your device.

WANT TO KNOW MORE?

ARTC is committed to working with landowners, communities, state and
local government agencies as a vital part of our planning and consultation
work, and we value your input. If you have any questions or comments,

please let us know.

1300 550 402
enviroline@ARTC.com.au
artc.com.au




